
Attention Seniors!

Diploma Pick Up Procedure

Distribution will be in front of the Attendance Office on
Wednesday, June 12th

and Thursday, June 13th from 9:00am - 11:00am.

Students must pick up their diploma

No Parents or other family members are allowed to pick up

diplomas

Students must have Student ID, State ID/Driver’s License or
Passport
to pick up diploma

Students must have been cleared

Student’s signature is required for diploma pick up

Proof of cap and gown purchase (receipt) must be shown

If the gown was rented, it must be returned at time of diploma

pick up


